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Upcoming Events

Apr. 14 - Parent Surveys Due

Apr. 14 - Maundy Thursday Service - 6:30 pm

Apr. 15 - Pre Registration Forms Due

Apr. 15 - Good Friday Service - 1:00 pm

Apr. 18 - NO SCHOOL

Apr. 20 -  Lutheran Pioneers  at Zion 6:00 - 7:30pm

Apr. 21 - School Choice application deadline

Apr. 22 - Family Entertainment Night

Apr. 25 - 29 - ACT Aspire Testing Week for Grades 3 - 8

Hot Lunch

There will be NO hot lunch this Friday. Please make sure to send a packed lunch to

school with your child.

Parent Survey

Thank you to those parents who have already completed the survey regarding ranking

our vision for the future. For those who haven’t had a chance yet, you can still complete

this very brief survey, either online or return the hard copy by Thursday, April 14.



Good Friday

Students will be dismissed at 12:40 this Friday, April 15 so they may go with their

parents to the Good Friday church service which begins at 1:00 pm. We ask that

parents please come to the school first to pick up your children and their belongings by

12:40. Buses will bring the children to school that morning, but will not run in the

afternoon.  Parents will take their children home after the church service.

Pre Registration Forms

We ask that everyone, from 3K through Grade 7 please complete the Pre registration

form, whether you are returning or not. We would like to have your completed form

back no later than Friday, April 15 in order to help us with our planning for the new

school year.  Thank you for your assistance.

Entertainment Night Practices

Just a reminder that all the children will be practicing for Entertainment Night at Trinity

Lutheran Church (221 N. Louis Ave.) in Coleman, after school April 19 - 21. The

Coleman bus will transport all the children from St. John’s to Trinity. Parents should

make arrangements to pick up their children at the following times:

Grades K - 2 at 3:45 pm

Grades 3 - 8 at 4:30 pm

Parents can organize carpooling for these pickups. Please send an extra snack with

your child for these practices.

Entertainment Night Raffle Donations

Our Family Entertainment Night is a big fundraising event for our CEA. They are in need

of your help with donations of items for the raffle that evening. Please refer to the

March 9 School Newsletter for suggestions of raffle items. You can bring your

donations either to St. John’s school by April 20 or 21. Or you can drop them off right at

Trinity on those days when you come to pick up your children from play practice. If you

have any questions, you can contact Hanna Maedke at 920-591-1180 or Mrs. Sargent in

the school office. We greatly appreciate the support our families give to these

fundraisers which help cover non-budgeted items at school. This year we plan to do

new flooring in Mrs. Myslik’s K-2 classroom.



Family Entertainment Night - Sign Up Genius

The CEA is looking for help with providing light refreshments for the Family

Entertainment night. We have created a Sign Up Genius for this with the link:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FACAA2AA0F85-family4

We also need assistance with clean-up at the end of the evening, which is also on the

Sign Up Genius. Any help or donations of food or bucket raffle items will be greatly

appreciated!  Looking forward to a wonderful night of fellowship and entertainment!!

School Choice Deadline

The open enrollment period to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice

Program (WPCP) is ending on Thursday, April 21. Please have your residency

documents to Mrs. Sargent by that date as well. Contact Hannah Langebartels, the

School Choice Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or (414) 758-8607 as

soon as possible with any questions you may have.

Mission Offering

Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our

sister churches throughout the world. The project we have chosen our offering to

support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Last week’s mission offering was

$26.00. Our total semester offering is $299.75. Mission offerings will be collected on

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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